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Notice of Surety Increase Letter - Hard Rock Pit 291 M1977-195

1 message

Jodi Ricker <jodi@arycorp.com> Wed, Dec 3, 2014 at 10:28 AM
To: "Czapla - DNR, Dustin" <dustin.czapla@state.co.us>
Cc: jp@arycorp.com, angela@envalternatives.com

Mr. Czapla,

Please find attached the surety rider increasing the bond amount for the Hard Rock Pit 291 M1977-195 from
$16,000 to $26,823.65. The original will be signed by John Paul Ary today and forwarded to Barbara Coria.

| would also like to request that you update the contact information for this pit. The contact person needs to be
changed to Jodi Ricker, and the address needs to be changed to P.O. Box 1720, Canon City, CO 81215. These
changes will get the information to our office much quicker and ensure a timely response.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,
Jodi Ricker

Office Manager

A&S Construction

Jodi@arycorp.com
719-275-4555 - Office
719-275-8897 - Fax

719-429-1014 - Cell
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